

May 4, 2018

Mr. Ed Porter, President Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School District Governing Board 32248 Crown Valley Rd. Acton, California 93510

Dear Mr. Porter,

This letter is to notify you and your colleagues on the Governing Board of the desire by the Acton-Agua Dulce Teacher's Association to open contract negotiations for the 2017 - 2018 school year.

In addition to pre-agreed upon reopeners of Salary (Article XV) and Health Benefits (Article XIV), AATA will propose modifying contract language in two additional articles to be named later.

Our team very much looks forward to meeting with District Bargaining Team on a date agreeable to both sides in order to calendar future negotiation dates.

Respectfully,

Melissa Trusel, AATA President

Nicole Chun, Bargaining Chair